
 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

St Mary’s    
Sat 29th Vigil: John Murphy 

 (month mind) 
Sun 1st March 10.30am: 
Mon 2nd 7.30pm:  Philomena Larkin 
(month mind) 
Tues 3rd 9.30am: Sick 

Wed 4th 7.30pm  Frances Kealey 

Thurs 5th 9.30am:  
Fri  6th  First Friday 9.30am:  
Sat 7th Vigil:  
Sun 8th 10.30am: 
St Joseph’s        
Sun 1st 9am:  
Sun 8th 9am:  
      Mass on Wednesdays @ 7.30pm             

during Lent 

ANNIVERSARIES : 
Sat/Sun 29th Feb/1st March  
Mick McErlean, Frances Kealey,  
John & Kathleen O’Boyle,  
Frankie Mulan,  Terry McKee,  
Margaret McKenna,  
. 
Mon 2nd 

Tues  3rd  
Wed 4th   John Jo Brennan 

Thurs 5th: 
Fri 6 th:  
Sat/Sun 7/8th   Alaister Rea,  
Stewart ie McGuckin 

May they rest in peace.  

Ist March 2020.   
First Sunday of Lent. 

 St Mary’s Bellaghy/St Joseph’s Ballyscullion. 

Prayer Meeting   
Wed 7.30pm 

 All welcome. 

PARISH MISSION 

MISSION POSSIBLE 
 

NOT TO BE MISSED !!! 
 

The  Open Forum of                   

Go on Ask me Anything               
is on tonight Sunday in  

The Parochial Hall at 6.00pm 

Hopefully a lively discussion with 
members of the Mission Team 

will cover matters of  
Life and Faith 

“Until love conquers 
fear” 

Trocaire Boxes are  
available in the Church  

 You may want to take one for a neigh-
bour. 
In filling your Trocaire Box you know 
that Lent isn’t  just about what you 
give up...it’s about what you give back 
as well. 
Think outside  the ME  BOX  ! !! 

A Prayer for Lenten Grace 

 

Loving God,  
during the sacred season of 
Lent bring me closer to you. 
Prepare a place in my home and heart 
for silence and solitude, so that I may 
discover the grace of a prayer-full life 

Help me to fast from those things that 
threaten the well-being od body and 

soul. Remind me of the grace of  
simplicity. Enlarge my heart so that I 

may give to those in need and , in    
doing so, rediscover the grace of     

gratitude and generosity. 
May this season be a grace filled time 

to rekindle my love for and faith in 
you. Amen 

      
 

 



ALTAR SERVERS 

Weekdays 2nd—6th March : Shea Lee 

Sat  7th  MarchVigil: Niamh Diamond 

Sun 8th Mar 10.30am: Ciara Donnelly  

ST MARY’S 

E/Ministers 7th/8th  March  
Vigil: B Quigley, Mgt. Diamond, A Scullion, P McGoldrick, 
K McLaughlin. 
10.30am: R O’Sullivan, L Boyle, J McGinn, T O’Kane,  
J Brennan 

Weekdays from  1st March   
Morning Mass:  Elizabeth Davidson 

Evening Mass:  Patrick Brennan 

MARCH SCHEDULES  
Readers  Vigil:  Teresa O’Hagan 

   10.30am: Siobhan Scullion 

Daily Readers: Mon: Noel O’Sullivan  
Tues: Madeline Scullion   Thurs: Anne Scott  
Fri: Tom Scullion          
Church Cleaners  Erin Mullan, Sorcha Mullan, Patricia Larkin. 
Altar Society:  Kathleen McGahey & Marian Diamond 

Car Park Attendants:  Patsy O’Neill (B’nease) &  
   Francis Diamond 

Collectors/Doors 

Vigil: Manus og McShane & Pius Diamond 

10.30am: James McCann & Eddie McCamphill. 
 

ST JOSEPH’S 

Eucharistic Ministers Weekend of  8th March. 
Kathleen McErlean & Claire Quinn 

MARCH SCHEDULES 

Reader: Trainor Family 

Collectors: Lizzie O’Donnell & Dolores McErlean 

   Mass Times 

ST MARY’S 

Sundays 

Vigil (Sat) 6.30pm  
Sun  10.30am 

Weekdays 

Mon  7.30pm 

Tues, Thurs &  
Fri 9.30am 

Confessions 

Sat 6pm-6.20pm    
1st Thurs 7pm—

7.20pm. 
ST JOSEPH’S 

Sun: 9.00am 

Telephone No’s 

Msgnr. Dolan 

02879 386259 

Parish Mobile 

(Emergency only) 
07935296843 

Fr. Graham 

02879 642458 

Fr. Harkin 

02825 821190 

Parish Office: 
02879 386259 

SVP Society:  
Bellaghy 
07508549588 

Lifeline  
0808 808 8000 

Samaritans 08457 
909090   or 
02871265511 

Parish Office 
Opening Hours: 
Mon: 9am—1pm 
and 6pm –8pm 

Tues/Wed/Thurs: 
9am—3pm 

Fri: 9am—12noon 

 

Children's Liturgy Teams—March 

Vigil: Team C…..Patricia Convery 

10.30am: Team B….Noel O’Sullivan 

The Offertory Collection last Sunday was £2,.051 

Thank you. 

 

The next Matt Talbot Freedom From Drugs Mass will be on 
Monday 2nd March at 7:30pm in St Eugene's Cathedral.  

Friday is  
First Friday 

Exposition in 
Prayer Room for 

Vocations to 
Priesthood &  
Religious Life 

 

Training Opportunity for Adults  
The Diocese are also offering a training course for adults interested in Parish  
Pastoral Ministry. This course will be a Level 2 Certificate in Youth Work Practice 
and it will run over 5 Saturdays and a few evenings beginning on Wednesday 4th 
March 6pm-9pm in Maghera Pastoral Centre.  
If you are interested , please contact Yvonne Rooney the Diocesan Pastoral Youth 
Leader. yvonne.rooney@derrydiocese.org 0044 2871264087  
 Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes, led by Bishop Donal McKeown, Thurs 2 
July to Tues 7 July 2020, cost  £679 ( deposit £100 - non refundable ) including full 
board and transfers in Lourdes. The Pilgrimage Office in the Diocesan Pastoral Cen-
tre at  Bishop Street, Derry, will be open for enquiries and bookings each Tues, 
Thurs and Sat, 11am to 1pm, from Tues 14 January . Tel 028 71 260 293 

email: derrypilgrim@outlook.com . 
Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage To Lourdes 2 - 7 July 2020: To make enquiries or to 
book, Tel 7126 0293 or Email: derrypilgrim@outlook.com .  Doctors and nurses are 
invited to consider taking part in the pilgrimage to assist those in need. Contact the 
Lourdes Office for details. 
or to book in please contact lizzie.rea@derrydiocese.org 0044 2871264087  
 St Malachy's GAC Castledawson Lotto numbers drawn on Monday 24th February 
were 9, 10, 15 & 21. Jackpot not won - £25 Lucky dips to Hugh McLarnon and An-
ton Devlin; Jackpot next week £2000. Thanks to all who support this club fundrais-
er? Anybody not currently playing and who would like too contact Brendan Keenan 
(M: 07810871370). 
The Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre, working in Partner-
ship with Saint Mary’s University, Twickenham, offers the Masters 
in Catholic School Leadership. This is a post graduate degree dedi-
cated to the professional development and spiritual formation of 
Catholic school leaders. It is a great opportunity for those currently 
in leadership roles and those who aspire to, or have an interest in, 
leadership roles within the Catholic School system. The next intake 
will be Autumn 2020. If you require any further information, please 
contact the Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre on 004428 
71264087 or email tferry@derrydiocese.org 

 

LENTEN SHORT-TERM PLEDGE:   
This enables a person who does not wish to make a life commitment to 
total abstinence to take a pledge for a limited period of time. You may 

wish to take the Lenten Pledge as a way of doing something uplifting or 
challenging for yourself or for others for Lent.  If you would like to take 

the pledge for the six weeks of Lent, please go online at 
www.pioneerassociation.ie and follow the links to join. A small fee ap-

plies if you wish to have the Pioneer emblem and registration card.  

 

 

 

   You are doing your Family and Bellaghy PROUD!!! 


